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Dear Committee Chair & Members, 

 

I am writing in support of timber harvesting.  Trees can be replanted and provide a 

constant source of clean air and revenue for basic state needs.  Oregon was once a 

wealthy state with excellent schools and state services.  Every citizen of Oregon 

supports sane and sensible timber harvesting for the good of the state and of the 

environment.   

 

I urge you to vote for this bill and help end the terrible summer forest fires that rob 

forest creatures of their homes and lives.  These awful fire dump more carbon in the 

atmosphere than we can reasonably clean up in a year. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Jan Esler-Rowe 

Milwaukie 


